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Winter coat drive starting

	The Caledon branch of the Navy League of Canada and Krystian's Menswear in Orangeville are partnering again this year for a

winter coat drive.

People in the community are asked to donate gently-used winter coats in order to help keep someone warm over the coming winter.

Men's women's teens' and childrens coats are needed, and all items have to be on the good, clean condition.

Coats will be collected between Oct. 1 and Nov. 30.

For more information, contact the Navy League at 905-533-1960 (caledonnavyleague@hotmail.com) or Krystian's at 519-341-1779

(www.krystiansmenswear.com)
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